
 
ANNUAL EXHIBITION (2024-25) 

 

Gyan Bharati School, Saket organized its Annual Exhibition on Saturday, 31st December 2024 on a grand 
scale. The chief guest for the occasion was the illustrious artist Prof Rajeev Lochan. The guest of honour was 
Ms. Kanchan Chander another senior artist along with Mr Roop Chand, Founder and CEO of RCIFA. Ms Anju 
Chawla, Former Dy Director, Education was also present on the occasion. 
The School Chairman Shri Gopal Ansal presided over the exhibition. Other dignitaries included Mr. Gaurav 
Mohan Puri, Member of BOG and Mr. Shobhit Charla. 
 

A special section by the school Mental Health Department was inaugurated by Mr. David Absalom,  
Dy. Executive Secretary (Operations) of Blind Relief Association.  
 

The programme began with the customary lamp lighting ceremony. The school Principal Dr. (Mrs.) Mudita 
Sharma formally introduced the distinguished guests and delivered an eloquent address insisting on the 
need of patronizing students' creative abilities and expressions.  
 
The School Director Mrs. Lata Vaidyanathan highly appreciated the artistic endeavour of the students and 
reinforced the need for sustainability in our lives. 
 

The school premises had an eclectic array of exhibits that included projects handcrafted by students from 
Pre-Primary to the Senior Secondary, encompassing all disciplines. 
The exhibition aimed to provide a platform for students to express their individuality through various forms 
of art, including painting, sculpture, photography, and digital art. 
The exhibition attracted scores of visitors including parents, school alumni and family. 
The event received positive feedback from both students and visitors. Parents expressed their pride in their 
children's artistic achievements and many visitors were impressed with the high quality and diverse range 
of artworks on display. 
 

The Annual School Art Exhibition was a resounding success. It not only showcased the artistic talents of the 
students but also fostered a sense of community and appreciation for the arts. The event was a valuable 
experience for everyone involved, and it is hoped that it will keep inspiring future generations of artists. 
 

       

             


